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The BLM will object to the proposed NSL for the Diamond 5 Fed Com 6H for the following 
reason: 

The project area proposed is the W2 E2. The well does not meet NMOCD's required 
setback from the project area boundary. This well will require a separate 
Communitization Agreement since it will only drain 120 acres making the split two­
thirds and one-third. The Communitization Agreement will also have to include acreage 
to the west since it will be drained. 

If you have any questions regarding this objection, please contact Wesley W. Ingram, 
Supervisory Petroleum Engineer at (575) 234-5982. 

cc: EOG Resources, Inc. (Dan McCright) 
Michael H. Feldewert, Holland & Hart 

Sincerely, 

Wesley W. Ingram 
Supervisory Petroleum Engineer 
Bureau of Land Management 
Carlsbad Field Office 


